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Monthly Revenue Collections Consistent with Treasurer’s May Testimony 
 

TRENTON – Revenue collections for May totaled approximately $2.086 billion, on target with projections 
given by State Treasurer Andrew Sidamon-Eristoff during his testimony to legislative committees last 
month. Combined revenues collected from gross income tax, sales tax and corporation business tax 
equaled approximately $1.539 billion, or 1.3 percent above projections. 
 
“Revenues appear to be meeting our adjusted projections following the extremely disappointing results 
for final income tax payments that New Jersey, along with more than a dozen other states, experienced 
in April,” the Treasurer said.   
 
“We will continue to monitor revenues and manage the adopted budget diligently as we close out this 
fiscal year and begin the next on July 1.”  
 
Compared to year-to-date cash collections in May of Fiscal Year 2013, total revenues were up 1.4 
percent for 2014.  
 
“Revenues seem to have stabilized, suggesting that last month’s challenges mainly reflected shortfalls in 
final payments,” said Dr. Charles Steindel, the Department of Treasury Chief Economist.  
 
“With a recent sharp increase in auto sales and the continued rise in housing permits, we see signs that 
the State’s economy is moving ahead,” Steindel said. 
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